
 

 

9th June 2025  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: Exam and Workshop Timetable – 11th – 18th June – The Final Push! 

 

As we approach the final stretch of this academic year, we would like to share with you your child’s 

timetable for the last few days, from Wednesday 11th June to Wednesday 18th June. This period includes 

a mixture of formal exams, subject-specific workshops, and normal lessons. 

Please note that on Friday 13th June pupils will be allowed to leave school at 1.45pm. 

 

 

Please find the schedule below: 

This week all pupils are required to attend their exams / normal lessons and 

allotted workshops.  

Wednesday 11th June 

• P1–2: Maths Exam 

• P3: Normal Lesson 

• P4: Physics Workshop / Geography Workshop 

• P5: Chemistry Workshop / Geography Workshop 

Thursday 12th June 

• P1: Geography Exam / Normal Lesson 

• P2–3: Spanish Workshop / Hospitality Workshop / Normal Lessons 

• P4: Hospitality & Russian Exam / Chemistry Workshop 

• P5: Normal Lesson / Chemistry Workshop 

Friday 13th June 

• P1–2: Chemistry Exam 

• P3–4: Physics Workshop 

• P5: Self-Study – Pupils will be free to leave school at 1:45pm 

 

Saturday 14th June – Music and Spanish Saturday School 10am – 1pm 

 

  



 

 

The week beginning 16th June pupils are only required to attend their exams and 

allotted workshops.  

 

Monday 16th June 

• P1: Physics Exam – All pupils must attend 

• P2: Music and Spanish Workshop (Other pupils may leave school following the Physics exam) 

• P3: Music and Spanish Workshop (pupils not sitting Music may leave school following Period 3) 

• P4: Music Exam 

 

Tuesday 17th June 

• P1: Spanish Exam (only Spanish pupils to attend) 

• P2: Spanish Exam (only Spanish pupils to attend) 

• P3: DT workshop – all pupils studying DT with Mr Lambert to attend 

• P4: DT workshop – all pupils studying DT with Mr Lambert to attend 

Wednesday 18th June 

• P1: DT exam 

If pupils don’t have an exam on that day, they need to arrive to school for 10.45am for registration in 

full school uniform for the Annual Year 11 Leavers Breakfast. They will be dismissed at 

12.30pm. 

This will be a fantastic opportunity for our pupils to come together, celebrate their achievements, reflect 

on their five-year journey at Hillside and look ahead to their next steps.  On this day only, pupils will be 

permitted to bring in a spare shirt for signing at the breakfast. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support. These final sessions, 

including revision workshops, are vital in preparing pupils for success. Please encourage your child to 

attend all sessions relevant to them and speak with us if they have any questions or concerns. 

 

If you require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Edwards 

Vice Principal 

 


